
Cut Bank Area Chamber of Commerce Minutes

February 21, 2018 Chamber Annual Meeting

Glacier Electric Hospitality Room – Noon

Directors in Attendance: Ric Beals, Calcie DeZort, Jessica Waldner, Ryan Eney, Stephanie Eney, Jeff Billman, Bryan Simons, Don Grubb, Kristi Rowell.
Executive Director:  Amy Overstreet 
Directors Absent: Pat Murphy (Excused), Michelle Nygaard (Excused).
Bookeeper: Todd Eney

Office Assistant: Hannah Evans
Guests Attending:  Scott & Elaine Roberson, Landis & Juanita Meeks, Dillon Garrison, Cathy Christaens.

The meeting was called to order by President Ric Beals.  The minutes from the February 7th regular meeting were presented for approval. No further discussion was required, Don made the motion to approve and accept the minutes and Jeff seconded. 
Ric recognized and thanked the outgoing officers and directors and also announced this year’s directors and officers; outgoing President Jeff Billman, incoming President Ric Beals, incoming vice president Calcie DeZort, and incoming secretary Jessica Waldner. Outgoing directors are Toni Altenburg, Juanita Meeks, and Matt Waller. Incoming directors for 2018 are Kristi Rowell, Bryan Simons, and Stephanie Eney.
Ryan presented the 2017 Year End Financial report (see attached). He noted that the chamber had a financially positive year and reiterated that all money the chamber does make is used to better this community. Jeff presented the 2017 Year in Review report. Explained a major change that was made this year was in the way the chamber is doing membership, it is now offered in tiers rather than a base price for business or individual. Jeff thanked Amy and other directors for all the hard work they have put in while he has been president. Ryan let attendees know that the Financial Review was not quite ready from Utterback Accounting for review but assured everyone that it looks normal. He said if anyone has any questions or would like a copy after Utterback has it finished can stop by to and he will get them a copy.  
Ric recapped the 2018 Committee Chairs and went into some detail about each major event the chamber hosts throughout the year. Ric stated that he is looking forward to being the new President for the Chamber of Commerce. Amy also wanted to point out and make a special thanks to Jeff Billman for his past 7 years as chamber President. Ric noted that one major goal to finish up in 2018 is selling and Public Drug building. He made it clear he is proud to work with a great group of people who want to better the community of Cut Bank and reminded guests the chamber is always open to ideas. Ric also complimented Amy on the great job she does as our executive director, stating, “Amy goes above and beyond; every person in this town knows she is a great face for the Chamber.”
After some informal discussion, the meeting was adjourned.
Jessica Waldner
Secretary/Director

